NEW SOUTH WALES
BAR ASSOCIATION

What the Bench and Bar are doing
to enhance barristers’ advocacy
skills

The judiciary has a special role and
interest in working with the Bar on
the ongoing development of barristers’

skills.

Every good barrister strives to improve
throughout their career but
opportunities to gain real insight and
feedback can be rare.

The presenters will discuss the ways
that the Bench and Bar are working
together to encourage excellence in

advocacy.
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